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Editorial

Dear Readers, 

The Israel Journal of Veterinary Medicine continues to look for innovations to assist 
our readers and expand our technological capabilities. After much effort, we have 
something novel that we hope will be enjoyed by many of our readers. The journal 

now has the capability of adding videos to a published article. In this way, authors will have 
the ability, in addition to the published article, to present their scientific findings through 
visual media. Thus, the video will provide the viewer with features supporting the research 
findings of the article. We have planned it such that videos will be easy to submit. The videos 
will also be subject to the peer review process. 

I envisage that this will be useful for surgeons, those working with imaging (cardiac, 
gastrointestinal, etc.), laboratory procedures, clinical presentations, behavioral studies, just 
to mention a few. I look forward to receiving our first video articles.

We are following the number of monthly visits made to our internet site (www.ijvm.org.
il) and the results look pleasing:

Month 2019 No. of visits
January 227

February 162
March 227
April 189
May 195
June 278
July 240

Overall an average of 217 visits per month.
The journal has matured and I am now looking for new volunteers as “Section Editors” 

to function as members of the Editorial Board. Please, for those will to take on the mission, 
write to me (ijvm10@gmail.com) including the speciality you wish to assume. The assignment 
is interesting, fulfilling and challenging and does not require a lot of time. 

Wishing all our readers a pleasant autumn, lots of flower viewing and a Happy and 
Healthy New Year. 

Dr. Trevor (Tuvia) Waner
Editor-in-Chief  
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